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Guidelines for the Approval of Credit Points from Foreign 
Universities 

 
Studying at a foreign university can be a very enriching experience academically as well 
as personally. That is why we work together with the international office, to assist you in 
overcoming organizational obstacles and finding the right university for you. 
Due to differences in the universities` programs, it can be difficult to assess whether 
credits can be transferred or not.  
If you want to transfer credits in comparative politics (including political systems), you are 
expected to consult with Prof. Saalfeld before starting your semester abroad. For the 
counseling session you have to provide – as far as possible – all necessary information 
about the classes and credits you would like to have approved by the Chair of 
Comparative Politics. The transfer of the credits, as far as discussed, will be done after 
you come back to Bamberg. 
 

 

 

 


